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This edition of By the Numbers includes information about the College’s support of Kansas high school students 

through the Kansas Board of Regents’ (KBOR) program, Excel in CTE. 

The graphics on the following pages can be viewed in their entirety in an interactive format with additional, 

historical information online by logging in at Tableau Online 

New! By the Numbers is now available publicly on the College’s website in both a condensed fact sheet and 

expanded newsletter format. 

Don’t have a Tableau account?  Have questions about the information contained in this newsletter?  Contact me 

using the information below. 

Thank you, 

Debbie Phelps 

debbie.phelps@cowley.edu 

 

Introduction 

Kansas high school students have saved approximately $3.4 million dollars in tuition cost at Cowley College over 

the past three academic years through Excel in CTE, a state initiative to increase high school student readiness for 

the workplace. 

During the 2023-2024 academic year, 255 service area high school students from Cowley, Chautauqua, and Sumner 

Counties, saved a total of $874,790 in tuition with additional savings in fees for enrollments in technical courses in 

a variety of programs at Cowley College. 

Excel in CTE requires Cowley College to charge qualifying high school students $0 for tuition and fees for technical 

courses with the State of Kansas reimbursing the College for the total, waiver amount following the submission of 

the KBOR Annual Year (AY) Collection in the early fall.  Tuition reimbursement is calculated using the AY Collection’s 

Funding Flags file which reports technical credit hour enrollment by Kansas high school students.  All amount 

information in this newsletter is based on an estimate released to the College in August of each year. 

 

#togetherwetellourstory 

By the Numbers 
Join the Tiger Ambush! 

Working as a team to use information to create quality for employees 

and students. 
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